

March 14, 2018

To: Dylan Rodríguez, Chair

Riverside Division

From: Pete Sadler, Chair PM Sadles

Committee on Undergraduate Admissions

Re: Review of Proposed Joint Entomology B.S./M.S. Five-year Combined Degree Program

The Committee on Undergraduate Admissions reviewed the proposal for a joint Entomology B.S./M.S. five-year combined degree program at their March 13, 2018 meeting. The Committee voted to support the proposal as it did not impose a burden on the admissions process. The Committee does recommend that the Department consult with the Office of Undergraduate Admissions about the implementation date for the program. The admissions staff could then plan appropriately to include the new program in their outreach campaigns, as soon as it is approved.